ARCTIC WINTER GAMES

Funding for the 1974 Arctic
Winter Games has been approved
by the Senate Appropriations
Committee. .

Sen. Ted Stevens said today
the fiscal 1974 supplemental ap-
propriations bill included $150.-
000 for the games.

A Stevens bill authorizing
partial federal funding for the
event was signed into law earlier
this fall.

The winter sports event is to
be held this March'in Anchorage.



